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Ombudsmanspeaks
to senior citizens
The officeof theombudsman
for theCity of Johannesburg,
in partnershipwith the
city's SocialDevelopment
Department,visitedthe
Annie Burger Old Age Home
situatedin the southof
JohannesburgonAugust 19.
They were thereto raise

awarenessof their services,
educatetheelderly on their
right to recourseandaddress
someof the challenges
relatingto thepoor quality of
carereceived frommunicipal-
ownedold agehomes.
Despitethe coldweather,

theday's activitieskicked
offwith awarmwelcome
fromWard 54 Cir Stuart
Marais andclosedoffwith
arobustQ&A sessionwith
the ombudsman,Advocate
SiduduzoGumede.
Therewasalsoa candid

engagement that saw many

residentstake to the standto
voice their concernsabout
themeagreliving conditions
namelywithin theAnnie
Burger Old Age Home,
Xavier StreetOld Age Home
andCarrick PlaceOld Age
Home, respectively.
"Our visit to theAnnie

Burger Old Age Home
highlightssociety's
dispositiontowardsthe
protectionof the inherent
dignity of olderpersons
in general," commented
Gumede.
"The natureof complaints

thatcameto the fore is
indicative of theunjust
reality facedby many elderly
residentswhen it comes
to accessto basicservice
delivery andprotectionof
their constitutionalrights.
"This haspresentedour

officewith anopportunityto

Senior citizens atAnnie Burger Old Age Home during the
ombudsman's visit.

strengthenits collaboration
with theCity of Johannesburg
SocialDevelopment
Departmentin conjunction
with otherkey stakeholders
andintensifyeffortsto ensure
therightsof all elderly
residentsareprotectedwithin
the confinesof both the
Constitutionandombudsman
by-laws," concludedGumede.
Through this senior citizen

engagement,theoffice
received40complaints
rangingfromsecurity
concernsandunmaintained
facilitiesto allegationsof
corruptsellingoffunitsto
young couples/familiesand
drug trafficking.
The collective complaints

will be consideredthroughan
own-instanceinvestigation
conductedby theComplaints
andInvestigationsUnit
anda systemicreportwith
recommendationswill be
draftedfor the attentionof the
relevant city departmentsand
entities.
The officeof the

ombudsmanis reachable
throughthe following
channels:Helpdesk- 010
2882800,WhatsApp- 081
3650225, complaints@
joburgombudsman.org.
zaor Facebook:Joburg
Ombudsman.The officeis
locatedatthe Sappibuilding,
48AmeshoffStreet.


